
222

117957/3A

106

Ottawa, July 4, 1906.

Rev. Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your let-

ter of the 36th ult. asking for a second advance on the

earnings of your school for the June quarter, and in

reply I beg to say that, in reply to a similar request

made by you in a letter of the 6th ult., a cheque, No.

6519, for $700, was sent you on the 21st ult.

This choque has, no doubt, reached you by

this time. The letter containing this cheque was ad-

drossed to High River, Alta., there being no post-office

at Dunbow and the authorities refusing to accept a let-

addressed to Dunbow,

You might advise the Department as to your

nearest post-office, so that registered mail can be

properly directed.

Your obedient Servant,

FJ

Secretary.

Rev. A. Naessens,

principal,

High River Industrial School,

Dunbow, Alta.
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